
 

June 20, 2022 

Web Announcement 2814 

 
New and Clarified Statuses for Provider Enrollment Applications 
Update to Web Announcement 2732:  Effective June 20, 2022, new and clarified provider enrollment application 
statuses have been incorporated in the Online Provider Enrollment tool to assist providers in managing the 
progress of their applications.  Please review the application statuses listed in the updated Online Provider 
Enrollment User Manual Chapter 1 – Getting Started for explanations of the potential enrollment application 
statuses.  

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_2732_20220303.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_OPE_User_Manual_Ch1.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_OPE_User_Manual_Ch1.pdf

